Board Minutes

Monday 02/03/20

Agreed Report

Eamonn Connolly will be returning to the classroom after completing his role as Home School Liaison officer. The board wishes to extend its gratitude to Eamonn for all his hard work in this area. The allocation to the school sees a reduction of teaching hours. This will be appealed. The board has decided to retain business studies as a compulsory subject after a trial year. The SSE committee is focusing on how to support parents in first year induction. The China and Barcelona trips have been cancelled due to Covid 19. 83 students have applied for 1st year.